From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 9:02 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: Oregon HB 3470 Climate Stability and Justice Act 2015

From: SuziGiven@aol.com [mailto:SuziGiven@aol.com]

Sent: Saturday, April 11, 2015 6:20 PM

To: Patrino Beth; Rep VegaPederson

Cc: Rep Hoyle; Rep Kotek

Subject: Oregon HB 3470 Climate Stability and Justice Act 2015

Dear Oregon elected state leaders,

As a responsible Oregonian voter, | want to highlight this bill. All Oregonians deserve to have clean
air to breath and water to drink. Please do not let state or foreign (Canadian) industry try to influence
your good judgment. We Oregonians need to be leaders in this battle to combat climate

change. Carbon cap and allocation must be promoted.

Climate change is for real. The lake on our property usually is frozen from December thru March at a
minimum. This year it was frozen for only two weeks.

Greenhouse gas emissions are within our human control. We must reduce them!

Suzi Given
2020 Soda Mountain Road
Ashland, OR 97520

P S And while you are at it "Prevent the LNG Pipeline Extension". Coos Bay will become a sacrifice
zone in the name of jobs. Our beautiful coastline does not deserve to be degraded with a large gas
plant and toxic air pollution. The dominant wind is from the West and all that pollution will be blown
inland and degrade all Oregon's air quality. Who is to benefit from this??? Yes, Canadian

industry. But all American can expect higher gas prices as Canada drives down the world price of
gas. Coos Bay will be ruined. Who wants to go to Coos Bay to see industry and air pollution? No
onelll It will become a waste zone.

Please let better brains prevail!!!



